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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Serbia to the United Nations Office and other International Organizations in Geneva

46nd Session of the UPR Working Group
Review of Kingdom of Cambodia
8 May 2024

The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of The Kingdom of Cambodia at the UPR’s Session and thanks it for presenting its National Report.
Serbia commends Cambodia’s dedication to the UPR process, and its efforts invested in responding to the recommendations from the previous UPR cycle, in wide-ranging consultations with public sector and civil society. We welcome in particular the fact that the poverty rate in Cambodia has dropped significantly in the last period, due to policies enacted by the Cambodian authorities.
We recommend that Cambodia continues with its commitment to achieving universal health coverage for the people. We also recommend that Cambodia continues to take measures and activities to raise public awareness and change social attitudes, mobilize participation, encourage women’s empowerment and men’s participation in preventing violence against women and children.
Serbia wishes Cambodia a successful and fruitful review process. 
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